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Reference: ASP/2019/13                                                      Secretariat – Secrétariat 

 

12 April 2019 

 

Mr. William Pace 

President 

Coalition for the International Criminal Court 

New York 

 

Dear Mr. Pace, 

 

Committee on the Election of the Prosecutor: Panel of experts 

 

The Secretariat of the Assembly of States Parties has the honour, on behalf of the President of the 

Assembly, O-Gon Kwon, to refer to the Terms of Reference for the Election of the Prosecutor which were 

adopted by the Bureau of the Assembly on 3 April 2019 (ICC-ASP/18/INF.2).  

As set out in the Terms of Reference, the Bureau shall appoint a panel of five independent experts, one per 

regional group, to assist the Committee on the Election of the Prosecutor in carrying out its mandate. States Parties 

and civil society may put forward nominations for the panel of experts. These experts shall have extensive national 

or international criminal investigation, prosecution or judicial experience.  

In this connection, the President invites nominations for the panel of experts by 31 May 2019. Nominations 

should include a curriculum vitae. This information should be communicated to the President of the Assembly by 

email at O-Gon.Kwon@icc-cpi.int, and copied to the Secretariat at asp@icc-cpi.int.  

 

 

       Sincerely, 

 
 Renan Villacis 

   Director 

Secretariat of the Assembly of States Parties 
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